
From: Goodwin, Kristine C  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 6:47 PM 
To: all.2015; all.2016; all.2017; all.2018; all.grad; all.sce 

Subject: Meningitis Vaccination Clinic this SUNDAY - Please open and read - Schedule Included 

 

“It is extremely important that all students who received serogroup B 

meningococcal vaccine in February receive second doses.  Serogroup B 

meningococcal disease is serious, but we have an effective vaccine that can help 

keep students safe. One of the most important steps that students can take to 

protect themselves, their family members, and their friends is to complete the 

vaccine series.” - Nicole Alexander-Scott, MD, MPH, Director Designee of the Rhode Island 

Department of Health 

 

When: 
This Sunday, April 12, 2015  
9am-5pm (Please see the schedule below for your recommended time) 
 
Where: 
Peterson Recreation Center (same place same routine) 
 
What: 
2nd dose of Trumemba which is a vaccine indicated for active immunization to prevent disease 
caused by serogroup B 
 
Immediately following the clinic on Sunday, the Student Health Center will open (at 5pm) and 
remain open overnight through normal operating hours (8am-5pm) on Monday. 
 
 

There is no cost to any student who wishes to be vaccinated; however, we are asking you 

to please bring your health insurance card, or the information on your card, with 

you to the clinic.  After you receive the vaccine, you will be asked to authorize The Wellness 
Company to seek reimbursement on our behalf for the cost and administration of the 

vaccine.  Please remember that you will not be turned away if you do not have this 
information. 

 
If you absolutely cannot attend at the time you are scheduled, you may attend at a different 
time on Sunday or attend the much smaller makeup clinic on Wednesday, April 15th in ’64 Hall.   
 



 
 


